
          November 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who completed a questionnaire about your views of St. Luke’s. This is the 
sixth time we have done this using the questions from the OFSTED Parent View. We really 
appreciate you taking the time to complete them, it has been extremely useful. It is something 
which we will continue to do annually as we value your feedback. 
 
In total, we had fifty replies and the feedback was overwhelmingly positive.  
 
It was pleasing that the vast majority of parents who sent the questionnaire back felt strongly that 
their child or children are happy at school; are making good progress; are taught well; feel safe; 
needs are met; the school is well led and managed and that the school makes sure that their 
pupils are well-behaved. It is also pleasing to see that all of you would recommend our school to 
other parents. 
 
We also received positive comments such as: 
‘The school have been fantastic with dealing with any issues’ 
‘Very caring and going the extra mile’ 
‘Delighted with school and my daughter’s progress’ 
‘Teachers are really approachable and friendly’ 
‘My children love coming to school’ 
‘School is clearly well managed and led’ 
‘I would highly recommend this school’ 
‘We are really happy with the school and we wouldn’t want our child to go anywhere else’ 
‘Communication is great, all members of staff are friendly and approachable- nothing is too much 
trouble’ 
‘Wonderful start to our child’s school life’ 
‘I can’t fault the school, excellent’ 
‘We couldn’t be happier that our child is doing so well and is so happy at school. This speaks 
volumes for all staff and the environment’ 
‘We are very happy with St Luke’s as a school for our children. With well-being at the heart of 
what the school focuses on’ 
‘It is a great school with great staff so I would like to say thank you for all of your hard work’ 
 
One parent expressed how they felt they missed out on the frequent progress updates due to 
Covid. They requested more regular progress updates moving forward. The school provides three 
progress reports a year, two through the parent consultations and one in the form of a written 
report. Please contact the school in between these reports if you require further informal updates 
on your child‘s progress.. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to encourage you all to visit OFSTED’s website and complete 
the online Parent View questionnaire. This will enable OFSTED to engage in your views of our 
school as it is possible that the school may be inspected at any time. You can find the 
questionnaire online at https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ or follow the link on the school website 
under the Parent Information page. 
 
Thank you again for completing the questionnaire; it is very much appreciated. Please do not feel 
that you need to wait for another questionnaire if you have any concerns. At St Luke’s we do try to 
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operate an ‘open door’ policy and by this we mean staff being available to talk to parents at the 
end of the school day. To make this manageable we ask that parents contact the school office to 
make an appointment. This helps us to make sure that the relevant staff are available as 
sometimes staff are running extra-curricular clubs, are on training courses or attending a staff 
meeting and alternative arrangements may need to be made. Parents can of course make 
arrangements to see myself or Mrs Derbyshire. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 
 
Mr S. Hardaker 
Headteacher 
 
 

ANALYSIS OF QUESTIONNAIRES  

Numbers of parents/carers who completed the questionnaires: 

  Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

Don’t 
Know 

1 My child is happy at school. 
 

41 9    

2 My child feels safe at school. 
 

45 5    

3 My child is making good progress at school. 41 8   1 

4 The school meets my child’s particular 
needs. 

44 4 1  1 

5 The school ensures that my child is well 
looked after. 

47 3    

6 My child is taught well at school. 
 

45 5    

7 My child is given appropriate homework for 
their age. 

44 6    

8 The school makes sure that its pupils are 
well-behaved. 

43 6   1 

9 The school deals with any cases of bullying 
effectively. (Bullying includes: persistent 
name calling, cyber, racist and homophobic 
bullying) 

30 5   15 

10 The school helps me to support my child’s 
learning. 

44 6    

11 The school responds well to my concerns. 
 

41 7   2 

12 I receive valuable information from school 
about my child’s progress. 

40 9    

13 The school is well-led and managed. 45 5    

14 I would recommend the school to another 
parent. 

46 4    

15 If you want to explain any of your answers, or if there is anything else you want the Headteacher to know, 
please tell us here. See the comments above. 

NB: Maximum number of responses 50, one question not answered.  
 
 
 
 
 

 


